

Audlem St. James' C of E Primary School

'Let your light shine' Matthew 5:16



Heathfield Rd, Audlem, Crewe, Cheshire, CW3 0HH Telephone: 01270 906283 Facsimile: 01270 812314 head@stjamesaudlem.cheshire.sch.uk bursar@stjamesaudlem.cheshire.sch.uk admin@stjamesaudlem.cheshire.sch.uk www.audlemstjames.org.uk

8th February 2021

Dear Community,

I would like to say how thankful I am for the kind donations over the last few months to the children of Audlem. Your generosity has made a huge difference to children's lives as they are now able to access their learning at any time and carry on being 'Shining Lights' for us all.

Our Ethos is always to 'Let your Light Shine' and this has been evident in the way the community has rallied around and helped each other. This is why I am writing this letter to you all as I feel our community has grown together and become stronger over the last year. I speak on behalf of all the staff and governors at school in saying that we hope to carry on working closely together over the coming years. Hopefully at some point this year we will be able to invite the local community into school to showcase how we develop long life learners where EVERYONE Matters.

Together we will get through this.

Take care and stay safe. Mr Perry Headteacher







